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Congratulations!

Dean of the faculty U.Kuziev congratulated an Associate Professor Igamberdiev Askar Kimsanovich, the
head  of  the  department  "Maintenance  and  repair  of  machines"  of  the  faculty  "Mechanization  of
agriculture" on the occasion of the 60th anniversary of the birth on April 5 on behalf of Rector's team, and
rewarded with cash prizes and memorable gifts from the Institute and Trade Union.

It  is  a  noble  aspiration  to  encourage  the  hard  and  responsible  work  of  teachers  who  are  in  the  field  of
teachinf  throughout their  lives.  We congratulate Mr.  Askar  Kimsanovich on the occasion of  his  60th
birthday and wish longevity, health, family happiness and further successes in the further development of
our Homeland.

      R.Jumaniyozov, the press secretary of the institute


